
Meeting Between Staff of the Federal Reserve Board and a Representative from Truist  
May 13, 2024  

  
Participants:  Jay Schwarz, Dafina Stewart, and Mark van der Weide (Federal Reserve Board).  
  

Patricia Yeh (Truist).  
  
Summary:  Staff of the Federal Reserve Board met with a representative of Truist to discuss a 
range of issues including the Truist representative’s views regarding the agencies’ Basel III 
endgame notice of proposed rulemaking and the agencies’ notice of proposed rulemaking on 
long-term debt requirements.  The Truist representative shared views on the likely effects the 
proposals on the firm and the industry.  
 


